
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Welcome back to Term Four! I hope that you all had an enjoyable break from the routine 

of school and are well rested for what is traditionally a very busy term as we head to the 

end of the school year (it seems to come around quicker every year!) 

This term all students will participate in either camp, sleepover or a major excursion. 

Grade 5/6 are off to Canberra, Grade 3/4 to the Farm Camp at Coolamatong and our 

juniors enjoy a day long local excursion followed by dinner at school with our grade 2 

students having a sleepover at school that evening. 

Many notes and permission forms will filter home and we ask that you keep an eye out 

for these in your child’s bag in the coming weeks. Returning signed forms and payments 

in a timely manner assist us in the organization of all events. 

 

Regional Athletics 

Next Tuesday Ava Rogers and James Dawes will represent the Mitchell Cluster at the 

regional athletics being held in Newbourough. Qualifying at regional level is no mean 

feat and something they should be very proud of and we wish them all the very best!  

 

Garden Update 

Our new garden extension is coming along nicely and is far exceeding our expectations 
thanks to the expertise of Cammscapes. It is a vast improvement to what was a very 
untidy area of the school and will provide additional garden space for growing our 
produce as well as a quiet space for just chilling out. 
 
Flanny for a Farmer Day 
Thank you to everyone for getting into the spirit of the day and in our own small way 
displaying empathy and support to our farmers. We raised over $150.00 which we have 
passed onto the appropriate agency. 
 
 
Outdoor Cinema Night 
Once again our fundraising team has organised for a family friendly outdoor cinema 
night on Friday October 26th from 6.30pm. Last year’s was not only a great success but 
also a lot of fun so mark it in your diary and encourage all of your family and friends to 
join us! More details will be available soon but in the meantime check it out on Facebook 
(search: Outdoor Cinema at Nicholson Primary School) and share it around! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind regards, 

Sue Clague 
Principal 
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Dates To Remember 

OCTOBER 
Tuesday 16th  
Swimming Program 
begins 
Private Instrumental 
Music lessons begin 
Regional Athletics 
Friday 26th 

Outdoor Movie Night 
Monday 29th 
Junior Rotary Awards 
due back to school 
Wednesday 31st  
Litter Free Lakes 
Program at school 
 

NOVEMBER 
Friday 2nd 
Greening Australia 
program- Monitoring 
Wildlife Gr 3-6 
Tuesday 6th 
Melbourne Cup Public 
Holiday 
Wednesday 7th 
School Council 4pm 
12-16th 
Senior camp- Canberra 
Monday 19th 
2019 Prep Information 
evening 
Tuesday 20th 
Bairnsdale Secondary 
College transition day 
 
2019 Prep Transition 
morning 9am-10.45am 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Network Student Awards evening from 

earlier last term. 

Preparing the area for our new decking to 

be built around the flagpoles. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Missing After School Drama? 

Well you don’t have to! 

Tiffany runs classes in Lakes Entrance on a Monday afternoon and in Bairnsdale on a 

Thursday afternoon. Enrolments for term 4 are now open! 

For more information or to enroll in the Bairnsdale class call Tiffany on 0429127820.   

Or for Lakes Entrance classes contact Bobbie at BOLD Dance and Arts on 0456576109.  



 

 

 


